
 

 
 

A STATEMENT FROM THE THUNDER BAY POLICE SERVICES BOARD 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
THUNDER BAY, ON, July 4, 2022 
 
 
The Thunder Bay Police Services Board has formally appointed Superintendent Dan Taddeo to the role of 
Acting Chief of Police effective immediately.  
 
Taddeo has been serving as Acting Deputy Chief since February and has been a member of the Thunder Bay 
Police Service since 1988. 
 
This will ensure operational continuity as the Board undertakes a comprehensive process to recruit a 
permanent Chief of Police to the Thunder Bay Police Service.  
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